
AIMSPO Working Group May 14 - 17th

  
  Tel-Instrument Electronics Corp. will be attending the 2018 AIMSPO Working group
Conference in Jacksonville Florida from May 14th to the 17th. We will have on hand several of
our latest Test Sets and support and sales representatives available to talk too. We look forward
to meeting many of our existing customers to show them our latest Test Sets including the
T-47/M5 Dual Crypto Test Set and our OMNI-SDR Test Set.   
Please stop by and introduce yourself.
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